Daffodil International University (DIU)
Daffodil smart City, Ashulia, Dhaka, Bangladesh

Date: July 30, 2022

Notice

This is to notify that DIU is going to observe ID Week from August 01,
2022 to August 07, 2022 to motivate and encourage all the stake holders
to wear ID Card to make ID visible in the campus with a view to make
the campus safe and secured.

All the students are advised to wear ID Card to avoid any unexpected
situation.
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